
‭Dear Parents/Guardians,‬

‭Resident children of the Palisades School District who will attain a chronological age of five years before September 1,‬
‭2024 shall be eligible to attend kindergarten for the 2024-2025 school year. Kindergarten registration will open on Friday,‬
‭February 9th. You may access the New Student Registration link by clicking here:‬‭New Student Registration‬‭or by‬
‭visiting:‬‭https://www.palisd.org/our_district/new_student_registration‬‭. After completing your online registration, you‬
‭will be able to select an appointment for a math and literacy screening for your child.  At that time you will also have an‬
‭opportunity to meet with a guidance counselor and one of our nurses to provide additional information about your child.‬
‭The screening appointment will be held at‬‭Palisades Middle School, 4710 Durham Road, Kintnersville‬‭for our‬
‭incoming kindergarten students.‬

‭Dates‬ ‭Times‬
‭Tuesday, March 19‬‭th‬ ‭4:00 PM – 8:00 PM‬
‭Tuesday, March 26‬‭th‬ ‭4:00 PM – 8:00 PM‬
‭Thursday, April 4‬‭th‬ ‭8:00 AM – 4:00 PM‬

‭If you do not have online access, you may contact Diana Santoro via phone at 610-847-5131 x4102 or by email‬
‭(‬‭dsantoro@palisadessd.org‬‭) to set up an appointment to complete the registration forms at our District Office. If you are‬
‭completing the registration paperwork at the district office, you can make an appointment for your child’s assessment at‬
‭that time.‬

‭Please fill out the online enrollment forms before your scheduled screening appointment in order to expedite the‬
‭registration process. You will have the opportunity to upload your necessary documents during the online enrollment‬
‭process.  If you choose not to upload the required documents,‬‭you must bring them with you to the screening‬
‭appointment at the middle school:‬

‭1)‬ ‭Rental agreement or a recent property tax bill‬
‭2)‬ ‭Any‬‭two‬‭of the following: utility bill, driver’s license, credit card bill or vehicle registration‬
‭3)‬ ‭Child’s birth certificate‬
‭4)‬ ‭Record of immunizations‬

‭NOTE:‬ ‭Pennsylvania State law, passed in 1974 and‬‭subsequently revised, requires verified dates of the following‬
‭immunizations for all new entrants:‬

‭DT (baby shots)‬ ‭4 doses (one dose must be given on or after the 4‬‭th‬ ‭birthday)‬
‭Polio (oral or injected)‬ ‭3 or more doses (4th dose on or after the 4th birthday)‬
‭Measles‬ ‭2 doses of vaccine (must be given on or after 1‬‭st‬ ‭birthday)‬
‭Mumps‬ ‭2 doses of vaccine (must be given on or after 1‬‭st‬ ‭birthday)‬
‭Rubella‬ ‭2 doses of vaccine (must be given on or after 1‬‭st‬ ‭birthday)‬
‭Hepatitis B‬ ‭3 doses of vaccine (properly spaced)‬
‭Varicella Vaccine‬ ‭2 doses of vaccine (after the child’s first birthday or provide the‬

‭age of child when he/she had chickenpox)‬

‭Building assignments will be announced after a review of the full class enrollment; we anticipate that this will be no later‬
‭than the end of June. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Kelly Dobrydnia at 610-847-5131 x4026,‬
‭kdobrydnia@palisadessd.org‬‭or Diana Santoro at 610-847-5131 x4102,‬‭dsantoro@palisadessd.org‬‭.‬

‭We are excited to meet the incoming Class of 2037!‬

‭Donna V. Holmes‬
‭Director of Community Relations and Development‬
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